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12  February 2025 
 
The President, 
Russian Waterski Federation, 
Luzhnetskaya nab., 8 
Moscow - 119270 
 
Dear Alexey 

 
Re: Mapsed Membership of Russia in IWWF 
 
Your letter dated 13 January 2025 was discussed at the IWWF Bureau Meeting that was held last week. 
  
As you are well aware, the IWWF has tried to accommodate athletes and officials from Russia by 
allowing them to participate under the IWWF flag. The detailed procedure has been published on the 
IWWF webpage under https://iwwf.sport/iwwfs-most-updated-position-on-the-participation-of-athletes-
from-russia-and-belarus/   and https://iwwf.sport/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Participation-of-athletes-
from-Russia-and-Belarus-in-IWWF-events_Process.pdf  
  
There have been some complications during a few of the events during  2024 but these were totally out 
of the IWWF's control. 
  
As nothing has changed in the situation and there has been no new directive from the IOC, the IWWF 
position remains the same as per the IWWF resolution of 19 February 2024, 
  
We are looking for a speedy resolution to the conflict and a return to a situation where your federation 
is back in the IWWF family. 
 
Yours faithfully. 
 
 
 
 
 
José Antonio Pérez Priego      Louis POLOME 
President         Secretary General 
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